
This is unaffordable, plain and simple! OHP has cost a fortune, we have unfunded PERS debt and can't 

even fully fund our schools, as required by our State Constitution and leaving us ranked 43rd in the 

nation for schools!  

 

No on SB 770! Get the budget under control before you start trying to rule over and decide when, what 

and how we get access to healthcare ! 

 

Nikki Kaleta 

St. Helens 

 


